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March 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope that this letter finds you and your family well. I am writing to you to warmly welcome you and
your child to Outwood Academy Haydock and to outline our key dates for your child’s transition to
their secondary education over the coming months.

We are delighted that you have chosen Outwood Academy Haydock to be your child’s secondary
education provider. You are not just becoming part of the Outwood Academy Haydock family, but a
part of the Outwood Grange Academies Trust. Our Trust is made up of over 30 academies,
providing high quality education to over 25,000 students, with each academy focused on providing
education that puts ‘Students First’.

Please note that in terms of planning for uniform, we will provide a school uniform bundle including
one set of uniform and a P.E. kit for all students - so you will not need to pay for your child’s first
uniform at Haydock (please note that this does not include shoes, bags or footwear for P.E.).

On Monday 1st July 2024 and Tuesday 2nd July 2024, we will hold our Year 6 Induction
Days. Your child will visit Outwood Academy Haydock to help familiarise themselves with the
academy, student routines, staff and to meet new friends. A special timetable will be created to allow
your child to experience a variety of activities during these days. In addition, on the evening of
Tuesday 2nd July, we will also hold our Year 6 Parents/Carers’ Information Evening. Further
information regarding these events will be sent out before May half term.

In the meantime, should you require any further information from the academy during this process,
please do not hesitate to contact us, you can call on 01744 678833 or email at
c.chamberlain@haydock.outwood.com.

Once again, we are delighted to welcome you into our family and very much look forward to
meeting students, parents and carers over the coming months.

Yours faithfully,

Mr C Chamberlain

Chris Chamberlain

Assistant Principal Deep Experience.
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